
GRANDGRAND
PARENT'SPARENT'Sday!

Happy

GRANDPARENTS ARE INVITED TO VISIT MCCORD SCHOOL ON 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 2023

10:15 A.M. UNTIL 10:55 A.M.

GRANDPARENTS WISHING TO TAKE CHILDREN FOR LUNCH
MUST HAVE WRITTEN PERMISSION FROM PARENTS!

THOSE ATTENDING MUST HAVE AN ID OR DRIVER’S
LICENSE TO COMPLETE THE VERIFICATION PROCESS

BEFORE VISITING CLASSROOMS. 
 PLEASE PLAN ACCORDINGLY! 


